

333 West 35th Street Chicago, Illinois 60616

> Ted Simendinger 9260 East Lake Place Greenwood Village, CO 80111

> > November 18, 2022

Dear Ted,

Thank you for your generous support of the No Bats Baseball event at Guaranteed Rate Field. Collectively your group raised an amazing \$90,000. We know that this was no easy feat, and the collective support of the members and your friends and family made the event a great success.

We have earmarked the No Bats Baseball contributions to our White Sox Charities funded Amateur City Elite (ACE) baseball program. The dollar raised from your recent games here at our ballpark will underwrite two ACE teams for an entire year. ACE is an elite travel baseball program that has leveled the playing field for inner-city baseball players with limited resources. The program provides coaching, academic support and mentorship to help the young men succeed both on the diamond and in life. Established in 2007, the ACE program has sent more than 250 young men to college on baseball scholarships and set them on a trajectory for future success. We love the common similarity of love of the game between NBB and ACE so we thought you would appreciate our selection of ACE for the event proceeds.

To the Chicago White Sox, winning goes beyond the baseball diamond into the community. The White Sox and CWSC strive to inspire, educate and embrace Chicago to create a lasting legacy for future generations. Thank you for joining us in this effort with your support.

Sincerely,

Sarah LaPorta

Director, Community and Charitable Programs